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Dear Resident/Business Owner 

Works alert – Charman Road closure and night works 

The Victorian Government is removing 18 dangerous level crossings on the Frankston line,  

including at Charman Road and Park Road in Cheltenham and at Balcombe Road in Mentone, 

to improve safety and reduce congestion. 

 
Work to lower the rail line into a trench is ramping up, and activities need to take place in and around the rail 
corridor to prepare the area for major construction works to start. 

 

Works taking place 
From 2pm on Friday 15 November 2019 until Friday 6 December 2019, Charman Road will be closed to traffic 
between Station Road and Blagdon Street (see map over the page). 
 
This is to enable underground cable works and drainage upgrades to take place. 
 
Construction will take place 24 hours a day during this time, so we can keep the road closure to a minimum. 
 

Temporary road closure 
Pedestrian access will be maintained to shops, Cheltenham Primary School, Cheltenham Pioneer Cemetery and 
over the level crossing while Charman Road is closed to vehicles between Blagdon Street and Station Road  
(see map over the page). 
 

What to expect 
• Construction activities will take place 24 hours a day during this time 

• Workers, vehicles and equipment, with moderate noise from machinery, including excavators 

• Traffic management will be in place to help you get around 

• Detours maps are provided over the page 

• PTV bus diversions – for further information visit www.ptv.vic.gov.au 
 

  



If you have any questions about the works or the project, email us at contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au or call 
1800 105 105.  
 
You can now receive SMS updates direct to your phone. Text 'Cheltenham' to 0429 839 892 to receive project 
alerts about traffic and construction disruptions. 

 
 
Kind regards 
 
Cheltenham Level Crossing Removal Project Team 
Ref No. 56/19 

 

 

Charman Road closure detour map 

Please allow around 10-12 minutes additional travel time 

 
 

 


